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MEDICAL CLINIC STAFF REMINDS COMMUNITY TO CALL 

IF UNABLE TO MAKE APPOINTMENTS 

The Akwesasne Medical Clinic (AMC) and Kawehno:ke Medical Clinic (KMC) staff are 

reminding community members who utilize their healthcare services that if you are unable 

to make your scheduled appointment to please call and notify clinic staff. Clinic staff 

understands that there are situations that are unavoidable, making it impossible to attend 

your scheduled appointments.  

Calling and notifying clinic staff you won’t be attending your appointment will clear up the 

schedule, providing an opportunity for another community member to seek healthcare 

services within AMC or KMC. If you are aware that you will be unable to attend your 

scheduled appointment with the AMC or KMC, please contact that respective clinics’ 

reception staff to cancel or reschedule. Reception staff can then contact other community 

members who are awaiting appointments. 


